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Inspections: 

Multiple businesses inspected; all major issues resolved within an appropriate timeframe. Business owners continue to step 
up and are very responsive. 

Permitting is full speed ahead; we are constantly improving the form and process, but it is running smoothly. We have been 
inundated with permits and plan review; this would not have been as smooth without the First Due system in place. 

BDA installation at NMSHS – working with several stakeholders to ensure this will be an appropriate installation.  

Projects: 

First Due –  

Online payment portal is completed; we are now receiving payments. 

Permitting and inspections is running great; minor tweaks continue with formatting the digital permit documents. 

Updates to the website continue, including several guideline documents being created for each type of permit. 

Updates to the responder module continue – meeting with BSCO and First Due to work out any outstanding issues. 
  
Wildland Pre-Plans & CWPP Update –  

CWPP final draft is circulating; final review closes June 21. 
 
FF Carpenter had several suggestions for the Wildland Job Aid – all have been completed and the document is ready for 
printing. 

Met with Ember Alliance and found a few issues that would arise during printing, we are working to fix those final issues 
and they are otherwise nearly ready for print – should have the master copy by end of the week. 

Other Activities: 

Looking forward to installing the weather station by the end of the month at Station 1. 

Known cisterns have been tested for their annual inspection (NFPA 25) - thanks to help from Mandi & Bobby and the 
Captains. 

Summer PSA - Cistern Survey 
Working on a website form (www.nederlandfire.org/cisterns), with the help of Sherry, to allow homeowners to document 
the cisterns on their property. 

Also working on a short video that directs homeowners to www.nederlandfire.org/cisterns 

 

 

www.nederlandfire.org/cisterns
http://www.nederlandfire.org/cisterns

